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Local roots, global understanding

KIBS NEWS

Are you missing something?

Our lost and found box is full of school clothes, but also other clothes like
socks, shoes, hats etc.. Please label everything your child brings to school
with their name, for instance with a Laundry Marker from Edding (to name
one example). We know from experience that this pen keeps its promise
even after repeated washing.

Photographer/Class photos
This school year we had a lot of bad luck with the commissioned school

photographer. We were not satisfied with the whole organisation and the
results and have planned to use a different company for the next school

year - thank you very much for your patience and understanding.

Please check: Yellow postal folder

Please regularly ask your child for information and messages, which we
forward to you via their yellow folder. Thank you very much!



Primary School

Our Outdoor Learning Day left many lasting impressions: all primary school classes spent most of their
school lessons in the fresh air and explored their learning goals with the help of the environment. In
addition, all students created their own kindnessrocks (#thekindnessrocksproject), which will soon
decorate the school entrance area.
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Our Reading Fair was once again a great success! Over 70 participants handcrafted their projects - the
jury had a lot to do and were very impressed...

Our annual talent show - Part 1 (Years 3 and 4) inspired the pupils of the primary school!
Congratulations to the winners:

Most Creative - Dana, Mina, Darja o
Herzlich Willkow
Best Piano - Melisa
Best Violin - Lisha

Best Dance - Bhava

Most Original - Olivia

Best Singers - Claudia and Romeo

Secondary

To prevent the already busy and stressful month of December from becoming even more stressful, we
have decided to perform our annual musical at the end of the half-year. Save the Date: Thursday,
January 30th, 2020. The invitation will follow!

Outdoor Learning Day in our secondary in the English lessons!

Year 6 recreated a scene in which the spirit of the Christmas present
Ebeneezer brought Scrooge to KIBS. Then the students wrote beautiful,
vivid descriptions from Scrooge's perspective.

In Year 8, we played a lively game with "Hat, head, had" to perfect the
pronunciation in some particularly tricky sentences...
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Kindergarten

Now the transition phase is over.

It was a great challenge for everyone involved, which each individual
mastered outstandingly.

All the children have arrived in their group, are growing together more
every day and have taken their place in the group.

Many friendships have already developed among one another.

Furthermore we already had our lantern festival.

The homemade lanterns of the children lit up brightly and it was a nice and

cozy party. We would like to thank all employees, parents and children for
taking part in our lantern festival.

On December 6th, our Christmas Performance will take place at 2:30 pm in
the Mensa. We are looking forward to seeing you there.
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